The Honorable Kofi Annan

Secretary General

United Nations

New York, New York 10017

Dear Secretary General Annan,

I am.......

You have recently urged the UN Security Council to move quickly against those

who exploit children by forcing them to become soldiers.  I commend you for

this, and offer my support.

As you know, the ruling military junta in Burma (Myanmar) was singled out by

Human Rights Watch researchers as having recruited by far the most child

soldiers in the world.  Many of these children are forcibly recruited, and

often they are forced to commit gross atrocities against Burma's people.  They

are also isolated from their families and frequently abused by their commanding

officers.

I urge you to continue to press Council to lead the way in taking measures

capable of pressuring the Burmese junta to end the use of child soldiers,

including the imposing of travel restrictions on leaders, their exclusion from

any governance structures, a ban on the export of small arms and military

assistance, and restriction of the flow of financial resources to the country. 

Persons responsible for crimes against children should be prosecuted at the

International Criminal Court (ICC).

Thank you for your leadership on this issue.

Sincerely,

